
LOS ANGELES CENTER FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC STUDIES
814 SOUTH SPRING THIRD FLOOR LOS ANGELES CA 90014
(213) 623-9410

January 10,1985

Dear Artist,

The Los Angeles Center for Photographic Studies is currently
organizing a long range exhibition program beginning in the spring of
1985 and running through the fall of 1986 . This schedule will
highlight new and innovative work by established artists and work by
.emerging artists from all over the country . We are looking for artists
working in photography and/or photography related processes, video,
and photographic-based installations .

Your name was recommended to me as a possible exhibitor .
If you are interested in having your work reviewed for this
program, please send a sheet of up to 20 slides, a resin, and
any other written statements about your work,

	

along with a self-
addressed stamped envelope .

	

If you would like LACPS to add your
slides to our slide registry, please indicate . We need these
materials by March 1st .

LACPS has organized a screening panel of distinguished artists to
review the work submitted and make recommendations to the exhibition
com¢nittee,

	

which will formulate the exhibition program .

	

If you
have any question, please feel free to call me (213) 623-9410 .

Please send slides and materials to :

LACPS-R
814 S . SPRING STREET, 3RD FLOOR
LOS ANGELES, CA 90014

Sincerely,

L
Howard Spector, Executive Director

Olympic Arts Festival Los Angeles 1984
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